
Checks payable to 

LWML; write Unfair 

on the memo line.

For decades, Faith Lutheran’s LWML has been hosting 
Country Fair in the fall to raise funds for local, regional and 
national mission projects.

To be on the safe side with COVID-19, instead of Country 
Fair we're hosting Unfair! It’s an uneventful, 
unconventional, and unbelievably uncomplicated fundraiser.

All you have to do is donate money you would have used for 
making or purchasing Country Fair items so important 
missions will continue to receive financial support that they 
rely on. 

During these uncertain times, the Faith Lutheran LWML 
remains unwavering in our mission of service and we hope 
you will join with us in this Unfair undertaking. Watch for 
our display in the Narthex during the October 4 and 7 
worship services -or- you can simply make a donation any 
time between now and October 11.

Where the 
Unfair money 
will go
Local: Pierre Area Referral 
Service, which serves people 
in need, including through the 
Food Pantry and the Backpack 
Program. 

State level: Mites - which 
support numerous statewide 
mission efforts.

National level: Orphan Grain 
Train.

Church: Support for the Faith 
Lutheran Daycare, Preschool, 
and youth activities.

It’s Unfair 
and you’re invited.....

to stay home!

Checks and cash contributions may be 
dropped off at the church office 

-or- mail to:

LWML
Faith Lutheran Church

714 N. Grand Ave.
Pierre, SD 57501 

the


